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NOTIFICATION OF POSITIVE SAMPLE

On Friday 8" January, 2021, Trainer Mrs. Debbie Stuppos was informed that the urine sample
taken from the greyhound DIGGIN' FOR GOLD at the Greyhound Racing SA (GRSA) race
meeting held at Murray Bridge on 15" November 2020, had shown the presence of
MORPHINE, CODEINE, ORIPAVINE and THEBAINE.

The reserve portion of the urine sample has since been analysed and the presence of
MORPHINE, CODEINE, ORIPAVINE and THEBAINE was confirmed.

Mrs. Stuppos was advised that GRSA Stewards have opened and adjourned an inquiry into
the matter.
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